
INVITATION TO BID 

OAK BROOK PARK DISTRICT 

Natural Area Stewardship 

______________________________________________________________________________

The Oak Brook Park District (“District”) is accepting bids from qualified Natural Areas 

Stewardship Contractors for a contract with the District to maintain the restored prairie at the 

Dorothy and Sam Dean Nature Sanctuary. The requested services shall provide for the   

treatment/control of invasive species. 

 

Specifications may be obtained at the District’s Administration Office, in the Family Recreation 

Center, at 1450 Forest Gate Road, Oak Brook, IL 60523 or are available in PDF format from the 

District’s website: http://www.obparks.org/general_information/bid.asp 

 

A mandatory pre-bid meeting and site visit will take place at 1:00 p.m., June 1, 2016 at the Oak 

Brook Park District Dorothy and Sam Dean Nature Sanctuary, 115 Canterberry Lane, Oak 

Brook, IL 60523. 

 

The District reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids, and reserves the right to waive 

any or all technicalities. 

 

Bids shall be submitted in a sealed envelope marked "Bid Proposal – Natural Area Stewardship.” 

Proposals must be received on or before 11:00 a.m., Wednesday, June 8, 2016, at the District’s 

Administration Office, in the Family Recreation Center, at 1450 Forest Gate Road, Oak Brook, 

IL 60523, and will be publicly opened and read aloud at that time by a representative of the 

District. 

 

All Bidders must comply with applicable Illinois Law requiring the payment of prevailing wages 

to all laborers, workmen and mechanics as determined by the Illinois Department of Labor. All 

bidders must comply with the Illinois Statutory requirements regarding labor including Equal 

Employment Opportunity Laws.  

 

The District encourages women and minority business firms to submit bids and encourages 

bidders to utilize minority businesses for supplies, equipment, and services. 

 

Laure Kosey 

Executive Director 

Oak Brook Park District 


